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SAINT 
ANDREW’S 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

1486 Highway 62 West • PO Box 197 • Yellville, AR 72687 
870-449-4850

Wednesday, January 13 - Mass at Noon 
Mass Intention: +Cissy McEwen 

Sunday, January 17 - Mass at 11 a.m. 
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intention: +Betty Woodard

This 
Week

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of St. Andrew’s Catholic Church is to carry on the ministry of 
Jesus Christ, as members of His living body, the Church, to bring the 
Kingdom of God into the world through evangelization, worship, religious 
education, and service in our families, in our parish, and in our community.

Please remember in your prayers… 
Bill Birch, Ron Branaman, the Carder Family, Frank Fasco, Ed 
Garrity, Natasha Grinder, John Hartz, Vicki Hartz, Lesley & 
Vaughn Johnson, Patsy Johnson, Fred and Jeannie Kernan, John 
LaRochelle, Linda Lowe, Carol Mueller, Debi Myers, Catherine 
Myer, Jim & Chris O’Sullivan, Terrence O’Sullivan, Bob Parent, 
Carmie Kohl Smith, Tamara Steagall, Joe & Diane Stefans, Dan & 
Nicole Storms, Wade Strong, Bishop Anthony Taylor, Jeanette 
Vandenhandel, Justin Weeden, Alison Weyers, Don & Donna 
Wilkes, Bob Zurn.     Please pray for victims of the COVID-19 and 
all who treat and care for them.  

To add or delete names, please email standrewprayer@gmail.com  
or contact Denise Jorgensen at 870-445-4810
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Mass for Life 
On Sunday January 17, 
2021 Bishop Taylor will 
preside at our annual 
diocesan Mass for Life. 
The Mass will be 
celebrated at the Cathedral 
of St. Andrew in Little 
Rock at 12:05 p.m. The 
Mass will be livestreamed 
on the Diocese of Little 
Rock YouTube Channel.
Use this website link to 
watch the Mass: http://
bit.ly/3pPw4Xz

Unfortunately, because of 
the ongoing pandemic, 
there will not be 
Eucharistic Procession for 
Life or a Hearts for Life 
Conference in 2021. 
Arkansas Right to Life still 
plans to host the March for 
Life on January 17 at 2pm 
behind the Capitol. Learn 
more about the March for 
Life here:https://artl.org/
march-for-life/
Please contact the Respect 
Life Office 501-664-0340 
ext. 326 or email 
cphillips@dolr.org for 
more information.
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